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The Kiwanis Breakfast Club of Seminole held its sixth annual Pastor Appreciation
Day during its weekly breakfast meeting Oct. 1. Led by the club’s spiritual aims
chairman, Cathy Jones, the Kiwanis Club honored local area pastors for their
dedication and commitment to improving the lives of those in the Seminole
community. Pastors attending were Steve Sinclair, Bob Burridge, Nathan Carlson,
.~ Tyler Crosson and Scotty Rogers. Each pastor shared information about their
church, mission and current activities. The Kiwanis Club presented the pastors
with certificates of appreciation recognizing them for their service.




